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Landa Park Miniature Golf Grand Re-Opening Set for Saturday, July 8th   
 

New Braunfels, Texas – The City invites the public to attend a ribbon cutting ceremony celebrating the grand re-

opening of Landa Park Miniature Golf on Saturday, July 8th at 10:00 a.m. The event will be held at the newly 

renovated course, located at 192 Landa Park Drive. 

Following the ribbon cutting, families are invited to register for the Grand Re-Opening Miniature Golf 

Tournament. The tournament will be a four person scramble. The entry fee is $10 per individual or $28 for a four 

person team. The fee includes 18-hole tournament play, a light breakfast and prizes. To pre-register for the 

tournament visit www.nbtexas.org/LPMGT or call 830-221-4350. 

The Landa Park Miniature Golf Course will be open for public play from noon until 10:00 p.m. beginning 

July 8th. Visitors that day will enjoy a complimentary round of miniature golf and a “Beat the Pro” leader board with 

prizes for those who beat the Pro’s score.  

“We are delighted to re-open this great tradition to the New Braunfels community,” said Stacey Dicke, 

Parks & Recreation Director. “The renovation was a huge collaboration of local businesses and community 

members coming together to improve the quality and overall playability of the beloved Landa Park Miniature Golf 

Course. I especially want to thank Audrea Gibson and the entire Landa Park 80th Anniversary Gala planning 

committee for being the impetus of the renovation project. Without their vision and tireless efforts, this project 

wouldn’t have been possible. The renovated course is sure to create treasured memories, for generations to come.”  

The renovated 18-hole course boasts new greens, tricks and hole signage, improvements to the landscaping, 

ADA compliant access on holes one through nine, dressing up the edges of holes with flagstone, site lighting for 

extended evening play time and a new entryway pergola built by the New Braunfels Evening Lions Club. 

The Landa Park Miniature Golf Course renovation project was partially funded by the New Braunfels Parks 

Foundation through proceeds from the Landa Park 80th Anniversary Gala. Local businesses and families sponsored 

holes at the course and the New Braunfels Industrial Development Board funded an additional $75,000 towards 

completion of the project.  

For further details on the ceremony or tournament, contact the Parks and Recreation Department at 830-

221-4350. 

# # # 

 

 

mailto:sdicke@nbtexas.org
http://www.nbtexas.org/LPMGT

